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Finance & Audit Scrutiny 
Committee and Overview & 

Scrutiny Committee held on 31 
October 2017 

 
Summary of comments made on the Executive Agenda for  

Wednesday 1 November 2017 
 
4. Severe Weather Emergency Protocol 
 

The Committee welcome that this report has come forward so soon after the 
motion to Council and that there will be a further report to Executive in January 
2018. 
  
The Committee welcomed that, as a result of the debate, officers agreed to 
undertake discussions/consultation with our partners both statutory and non 
statutory to ensure a co-ordinated approach within the District ahead of the 
report in January 2018. 

  
The Committee also accepted the offer of having a presentation to their meeting 
on 3 January 2018 on the detail of the paper to the Executive the following 
evening. 

 
6. Arrangements for Civic Transport & Support 
 

The Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee supported the recommendations but 
had reservations about various aspects of the proposal.  It was suggested that a 
local car company could be used to source a new vehicle. 
 

7. Tach Brook Country Park 
 

The Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee supported the recommendations in the 
report. 

 
11. Europa Way - Update 
 

The Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee supported the recommendations with 
the addition of the words ‘with Leamington Football Club’ to recommendation 
2.4. 
 

13. 100% Business Rate Retention Pooling Pilot 
 

The Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee supported the recommendations in the 
report. 
 

14(A). Significant Business Risk Register 
 

The Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee supported the recommendations in the 
report. 

 
15. Public & Press 
 
16. Royal Naval Association Club 
 

The Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee supported the recommendations in 
part.  However, the full comment from Members is detailed in the confidential 
version of this document. 


